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Old Malone Highway Area Water 
and Sewer Line Replacement 

 
(Kahnawake – 28, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2024) 
 
The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to 
inform the community that Capital crews will be installing new drainage 
pipes in the east area of the Old Malone Highway starting tomorrow, 
Wednesday, May 29th, to Thursday, May 30th, weather permitting. 
 
Shown below is a map of the general area. The shaded area indicates 
where the road will be closed to traffic. 
 

 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated. Please 
contact the Capital Unit at 450-635-1016 if further information is 
required. 
 
The scheduling of this work is subject to change based on weather 
conditions, operational constraints, or work progression. 
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